

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

17th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

World Book Day

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day.

World Book Day is a charity that changes lives through a love of books and reading. Their mission is to promote reading for pleasure, offering every child and young person the opportunity to have a book of their own. Our mission at Heath Fields is to promote a love of reading and to inspire the children by exposing them to a range of high-quality texts.

We will be celebrating World Book Day this year by focusing our activities throughout the day around a book selected by each class teacher. The children will also have the opportunity to learn about different authors, share and enjoy different stories and take part in a whole school reading assembly.

On World Book Day, we would like to invite the children to dress up as a character from a book that they have enjoyed reading.

We look forward to seeing you all after half term.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Heathcote









